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No.CCG/17/2024. Date: 10-06-2024

To
GM (E)-CCG

Sub: Abnormal delay in finalizing the Panels against the GDCE Notifications
issued in the year 2019, 2021 and 2023.

WREU appreciates the efforts of administration for filling up the published
vacancies against GDCE notifications issued in the year 2019, 2021 and 2023.

The administration has issued 9 Notifications for filling up different categories
against GDCE in the year 2019. Subsequently GDCE notifications issued for filling up of
vacancies of 3 different categories in the year 2021 and again issued notification in
August, 2023 for filling up of vacancies of ALP, Technician Gr. III and Train Manager
against GDCE vacancies.

It is pertinent to note that major vacancies in the category of Junior Clerk have
been remained due to the selected candidates were promoted/selected in higher posts
against the GDCE posts. In this connection as suggested by WREU the administration
has agreed to incorporate lower merit qualified candidates for appearing in the Typing
examination, the vacancies remained and unfilled will be filled at the earliest.

CBT held against the notified post of GDCE-2023 have been cancelled due to
dubious reasons, further the proceedings have been badly delayed due to non-co-
operation of the notified agency and RRB which has resulted into serious anguish and
resentment amongst the GDCE candidates. Now it is learned that General Manager is
empowered to organize the CBT examination for filling up the vacancies notified vide
GDCE Notification-2023.

You are therefore requested to ensure that all pending GDCE examinations and its
relevant process be completed expeditiously and to fill up all the vacancies notified

against GDCE 2023 as soon as possible. W
o P /
General Secretary



